KANSAS CITY NEW YORK

ROTAERS

INCORPORATED
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MANUFACTURERS OF

FINE GREETING CARDS

GRAND AVENUE AND MCGEE AT TWENTY-FIFTH

KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI

May 20, 1939

Dr. Forrest C. Allen,

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Phog:

Thanks very much for your letter
concerning Florell « « « it looks as if we
can find a place for him in August.

Please call on me at any time if
you would like for me to do something con-
cerning the basketball meetings next spring.

I will be glad to cooperate.
Fraternally yours,

HALL BROTHERS, Inc.

6<J. Craig Ruby :

Personnel Department
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